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1st July 2021 

DUNFIELD HOUSE RESIDENIAL TRIP 

MONDAY 4TH OCTOBER – FRIDAY 8TH OCTOBER 2021 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 5 Children,      

 

As you will be aware, due to the current Pandemic we had to postpone last year’s 

residential trip for our current Year 5 children.  We feel that the children have missed out a 

lot during this difficult time; we have therefore managed to book a residential trip to 

Dunfield House for October when your child will be in Year 6.  This is a very important year 

for them and gives them great team building opportunities. 

Dunfield House is situated in Kington, Herefordshire in a beautiful rural part of the country. 

The house is set in substantial grounds where the children will have the opportunity to get 

back to nature. They will learn to love dirt, paddle in the stream and step into the nature 

that is on their doorstep. The children will be supervised at all times by members of our 

staff. The activities will be based around the theme of 'Friends' and will be organised by St. 

Anthony's staff. These activities will include orienteering, exploring our world, shelter 

building, blindfolded night walk, campfire and crafts, to name but a few.  

The cost of this trip will be £230.00 + £5.00 (cash) spending money, which includes 5 days 

of activities and 4 nights’ accommodation.  This cost has been subsidised by the school.  If 

you have financial difficulties please speak to Mrs Dhami in the school office to see if we 

can help you.  Please note if we do not get sufficient commitment we may need to 

cancel the trip. 

To secure your child’s place please log in to your ParentPay account to pay a deposit of 

£80.00 by 16th July.  We then ask for 2 monthly payments of £75.00, one by the end of 

August, one by the end of September.   

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mrs Oppé 

Headteacher 
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Learning, Growing 
And Living with Jesus 

“The glory of God is 
a human being fully alive” 
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